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The PCAOB needs to rein in the proliferation of new requirements that are driving the cost and
complexity of audits with minimal or NO positive impacts to the benefits derived from the audit
process and reporting. I've witnessed layer and layers of “additions” of processes, procedures and
reporting as a result of the PCAOB’s work and find it solely lacking in substance of better informing
the reader of audited financial statements. In my opinion, the PCAOB needs to get members on the
board and needs to incorporate a practical application understanding to what they implement.

I would NOT be in favor of the proposed additions PCAOB is proposing.
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